

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax (01481) 724209

11th March 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We are writing to inform you that on **Monday 18th March** we are holding a "Colleges in Partnership" evening with Elizabeth College starting at 19:00 in The Ladies' College hall. The evening is based around the question *Why apply to university?* and includes information about the basic steps to consider when applying.

On Tuesday 19th March, your daughter will have the opportunity to attend higher education talks and an HE fair based at The Grammar School and Sixth Form Centre. At 12:00 your daughter will be responsible for making her way to The Sixth Form Centre and she will need to make her own way home after the event. Girls will not be able to leave until 15:30 but may stay longer, and parents may wish to accompany them from 15:30 to 16:00.

A member of staff will be at the event and your daughter must register with them upon arrival. We will be taking a copy of the medical/emergency contact information held by the College office with us, but if anything has changed, please do contact the main office.

Should you have any queries please contact Miss Dudin on <u>edudin@ladiescollege.ac.gg</u> or phone 721602.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E. Dudin

Aludin

Sixth Form Careers & UCAS co-ordinator